
“Can You ID Me?” Pullman PD Case #13-P09142 
Theft at Wal-Mart – 10/29/2013 

 
The Pullman Police Department is interested in identifying the four people pictured below.  The pictures are still 
images from surveillance video from Wal-Mart in Pullman and were taken on 10/29/2013 between 9:00pm and 
9:20pm. Suspects reportedly stole over $1,000 of liquor. Please contact Detective Scott Kirk at (509) 334-0802 
or email police@pullman-wa.gov with any information you may have. 
 

Photo #1 – Male Subject #1 Photo #2 – Male Subject #2 Photo #3 – Male Subject 

   
Photo #4 – Male Subject #4 / 

#3 
Photo #5 Photo #6 – Vehicle 

 
 

 

 
The Pullman Police Department participates in the regional "Can You I.D. Me?" project, a collaboration of 
Washington State law enforcement agencies to help identify person(s) and/or vehicle(s) that may prove helpful 
in solving open criminal investigations.  Learn more at http://canyouid.me. Simply because a person is pictured 
does not necessarily mean that they have committed a crime! The subjects pictured could be: 

• Persons of Interest 
• Possible Witnesses 

• Possible Victims 
• Potential Suspects 

• Possibly have information on an incident being investigated by Pullman PD 
 
If you recognize any of these people or vehicles, please contact the Pullman Police Department at (509) 334-
0802 or by email at police@pullman-wa.gov. You can request to remain anonymous. 
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